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CROSSWORD PUZZLE
Complete the crossword using words from this week’s parsha.
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Down

1. Yahweh led you 40 years in the 
wilderness to ______ you. 

2. Yahweh led you 40 years in the 
wilderness to humble you, ______ you. 

3. Your ______ did not swell these 40 
years. 

4. Your ______ did not wear out on you. 

5. If you do not obey the voice of Yahweh 
your Elohim you shall certainly ______. 

8. You shall eat and be ______.

Across

4. ______ to do every command which I 
command you today. 

6. It is Yahweh your Elohim who gives you 
______ to get wealth. 

7. Yahweh fed you in the ______ with 
manna. 

9. Yahweh led you 40 years in the 
wilderness to humble you, prove you, to 
know what is in your ______. 

10. Man does not live by ______ alone, but 
by every Word that comes from the 
mouth of Yahweh.
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Answer Key
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Down

1. Yahweh led you 40 years in the 
wilderness to humble you. 

2. Yahweh led you 40 years in the 
wilderness to humble you, prove you. 

3. Your foot did not swell these 40 years. 

4. Your garments did not wear out on you. 

5. If you do not obey the voice of Yahweh 
your Elohim you shall certainly perish. 

8. You shall eat and be satisfied.

Across

4. Guard to do every command which I 
command you today. 

6. It is Yahweh your Elohim who gives you 
power to get wealth. 

7. Yahweh fed you in the wilderness with 
manna. 

9. Yahweh led you 40 years in the 
wilderness to humble you, prove you, to 
know what is in your heart. 

10. Man does not live by bread alone, but 
by every Word that comes from the 
mouth of Yahweh.


